
Perry Hall Teaching School 

TOGETHER WE SUCCEED 

RSE: Update and preparing for Statutory status 

The Children and Social Work Act 2017 introduced new legislation on relationships and 

sex education (RSE) to all schools in England. Statutory Relationships Education and 

Sex Education comes into effect from September 2020, although the DfE is strongly 

encouraging schools that are ready to start teaching the new curriculum to do so from 

September 2019. 

This course aims to give an update on these pending changes. It will help delegates to 

evaluate their school’s current RSE provision and reflect upon this in relation to wider 

considerations in school, along with the need to ensure best practice based on local 

priorities. 

The session will enable delegates to: 

 Become familiar with new statutory guidance around relationships education 

and sex education and important milestones to 2020 

 Begin to evaluate the impact this will have on their own practice in school 

 Understand how they can best prepare for the new statutory guidance, 

including involving the wider school community 

This training is suitable for school-based staff from all phases of school who deliver 

RSE but will be of particular interest to SLT members, RSE/PHSEe coordinators and 

other staff with a strategic responsibility for these areas. 

 

Date of training: 

Tuesday 9th April 

12:45 – 4:30pm 

Delivered by Russell Stanley, PSHE education consultant/S4S School Health and 

Wellbeing Service at Drayton Manor Hotel, Nr Tamworth, Staffordshire B78 

3TW. 

Cost: £90 per delegate (refreshments will be provided) 

 

For further information or to register, please email Nicola Hughes: 

n.hughes@perryhallmat.co.uk 
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